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Notice of Sprint works on the A34 Walsall Road 
 Duration of works  

Work on the parking bays area 
will begin week commencing 
2nd August and is expected to 
take 10 weeks to complete.  

What to expect  
Work will take place from 
Monday – Friday between 
7.30am and 5pm. Please be 
aware that these times may 
change. 

Noise from on-site machinery 
and construction vehicles. 

What we will do 
We’ll keep all sites safe and 
secure, keeping disruption to a 
minimum and ensure all traffic 
management signs are clearly 
displayed. We will keep you 
informed. 

How to contact us 

call: 07772 911 996 
email: A34SprintEnquiries 
@fitzgerald-uk.com 
web: tfwm.org.uk/sprint 
twitter: @transportforwm 

Please contact us if you require 
this notification to be provided 
in an alternative format or in a 
different language.  

Sprint works outside properties 

514 – 562 Walsall road 

 

 

 
 
 

 

Sprint is a bus priority corridor joining the A34 with the 
A45 to create one continuous route. The main 
construction works along the A34 part of the corridor 
between Perry Barr station and the Scott Arms 
junction, are being carried out by Fitzgerald 
Contractors on behalf of Transport for West Midlands 
(TfWM). 

We will be working outside properties 514 - 562 
Walsall Road, starting week commencing 2nd 
August for up to 10 weeks. This will allow us to 
complete the bus stop opposite Gainsborough Road, 
construct new parking bays outside number 522 – 544, 
and install new drainage and lamp columns. 

Although access to the above properties will be 
affected whilst excavation and surfacing is taking 
place, we will liaise with you before any work starts to 
ensure that we can provide access when necessary.  

We will notify you of further work as construction of 
various sections progresses. Please contact us if you 
require more details. 

The Sprint corridor will link Walsall with the centre of 
Birmingham, Solihull and Birmingham Airport. It will 
bring benefits for all bus passengers by providing more 
reliable, regular and predictable journey times, 
connecting our region and protecting our environment. 

The first phase is due to open in the summer of 2022. 
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